January 30, 1998

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Centrol Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Licensee Event Report #96-019-02, Ducket #050-373 is being submitted
to your office to update the safety analysis

The report contains the following new commitments

The second 10 Year IST Plan and relief requests will be revised and
submitted when the basis document is completed
[NTS# 373-180-96-00019S201)

A review of the items identified in the IST program assessment will be
performed to determine the affect on component, and system

operability and licensing compliances. [NTS# 373-180-96-000195202]

If there are any questions or comments conceming this letter, please refer

them to Perry Bames, Regulatory Assurance Manager, at (815) 357-3761,
extension 2383

Respectfully,
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Fred Dacimo
Site Vice President
LaSalle County Station

Enclosure

cc A. B. Beach, NRC Region in Administrator
M. P. Huber, NRC Senior Resident Inspector - LaSalle
C. H. Mathews, IDNS Resident Inspector - LaSalle
F. Miziolek, IDNS Senior Reactor Analyst
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